

Генеральне консульство України Consulate General of Ukraine San Francisco

Nº61412/36-200-7/3

August 14th, 2019

To: Presidents and CEOs of the Chambers and Associations of Commerce and Industry in Arizona, California, Colorado, Idaho, Hawaii, Montana, Nevada, New Mexico, Oregon, Utah, Washington, Wyoming

Dear Sir / Madam,

Let me convey for your kind consideration the "Grow Ukraine" booklet prepared by the Ministry of Agrarian Policy and Food of Ukraine. It represents opportunities of supplying products of the agricultural industry.

The above-mentioned booklet could be downloaded from the Ministry's website: https://minagro.gov.ua/storage/app/sites/1/for-investors/GrowInUkraine 2019-print.pdf.

I would be grateful for your kind assistance in forwarding this information to the business leaders of your Chamber / Association who might become potential partners of the Ukrainian agricultural producers.

For any additional information please do not hesitate to contact the Consulate General via phone (415) 398-5121 (ext. 2) or e-mail: sf.economicsection@gmail.com.

With kind regards,

Consul General

Sergiy Aloshyn